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Get Your Government Agency Drivers on Board with GPS Tracking

Trouble viewing this email? Click here to view on web.

Get your drivers on board
WITH GPS TRACKING.

Download a short eBook that can help you
get your government agency drivers on
board with GPS tracking.

Drivers are often uncomfortable with the idea of GPS fleet tracking. When they learn that GPS
tracking is about improving their productivity, safety and job security—not monitoring their every
move—they're far more likely to support the solution.

Download this short eBook to learn more about how GPS tracking can help your government
agency drivers:

Enhance driver safety
Reduce time-consuming paperwork
Increase opportunities to be rewarded for driving safely

With the support of your drivers, a GPS tracking solution can help control costs, automate and
streamline processes, and improve fleet utilization. Get a copy of the eBook today .

Regards,

Verizon Networkfleet
866.869.1353
sales@networkfleet.com
www.networkfleet.com

Learn more: Networkfleet's 2G Migration Plan
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